
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 
 
Swimming lessons at White’s Wood Academy 
 
 
To all parents, carers & pupils, 
 
I am writing to let you know that we have decided to try a new approach to curriculum 
swimming lessons this year. Although West Lindsey Leisure Centre have always been 
fairly priced & helpful, the travel costs and/or time involved in getting pupils there, 
along with the time constraints on the pool, have led to us exploring other options. 
 

This year, we’ll have a temporary swimming pool installed on school grounds in the 
summer term and pupils will access it more regularly for a more intensive sequence 
of swimming lessons. Changing facilities, coaches and lifeguards will be included as 
part of the offer and supervision will also be provided by our own staff. We will inform 
you nearer the time of further details. 
 
This means that the usual lessons on Tuesday at the Leisure Centre will not happen 
this academic year. However, please be assured that all those pupils who would 
usually access swimming lessons, will do so. 
 
It’s an exciting venture so we’re all looking forward to this. There may also be an 
option for parents & families to book into extra sessions and details of these 
opportunities will follow in due course. 
 
Thank you all for the positive start to the new term and for the support you continue 
to give to our school. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mr C Fitzpatrick 
Headteacher 
 


